
                                                                                            
 

Donald Igbokwe 
CAPIC Past President 
 
Re: Opening of the College of Immigration and Citizenship Consultants 
 
Dear Donald, 
 
It is with considerable happiness that I am writing to you regarding the opening of the 
College of Immigration and Citizenship Consultants (CICC). This is a historic moment 
for our profession. 
 
Your hard work, dedication, and encouragement of self-regulation helped make the 
College a reality. Your efforts have enhanced the reputation of our profession and will 
make a substantial improvement in the lives of many. 
 
It is my pleasure to thank you for supporting the creation of the College and to send you 
my congratulations on this historic achievement. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dory Jade, C. Dir.   
Chief Executive Officer    
CAPIC-ACCPI  
 

 


